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Mr. Jon Idman
Cape Cod Commission
P.O. Box 226
Barnstable, MA 02630

Recently I have overheard - or contributed to - over 2 dozen conversations around Eastham regarding the possible 
addition to our town of a Dollar General business. There has been overwhelming adversity to this "big box" type of 
establishment.

Eastham has been struggling, in many ways, to keep its unique definition and character. Because we are spread 
out in 3 sections all along Route 6, we are trying to anchor ourselves according to what we especially love in town. It 
is our family-owned businesses (all small, with Cape-character buildings) and our lovely new library, our parks and 
ponds (and dog-friendly paths) and beaches for tourists to enjoy which are our best features.

It is our fear that once large commercial consumer-bargain oriented corporation is allowed, it will be an invitation to 
others. More bright lights, parking lots, traffic in that particular area sounds like a disaster. It has been the locus for 
several key accidents last summer.

Please consider the opinions of Eastham residents hoping to preserve the character of out town. Please do not 
allow Dollar General.

With our deep thanks,
Sincerely, 
Nina Stagotis


